
Meeting called to order at 6:32 PM. 

 

Attendees: Ali, Jim, Sam, Veronica 

 

Old Business 

 

Meeting minutes were not available from January and will be reviewed next meeting. 

 

Board voted to approve the treasury report. 

 

Waiting for the borough council to review and approve the job postings for the park, pending 

their meeting tomorrow, after which time we can advertise the job postings. 

 

TruGreen estimate was provided at $3,370 (total) for quarterly treatments for 2021. Board voted 

to approve. 

 

New Business 

 

Ali proposed shifting the 5-year plan for the board to focus on establishing a community center 

in town. 

The next steps would include gauging community interest and looking into possible grants for 

the GRRB to apply for. 

 

Updates from Borough Council (Veronica)-- job postings are on the agenda for approval 

tomorrow. 

Borough has switched animal control officers. Rollin Apgar is now Council President with 

Victoria Ribiero as Vice President. 

The offer recently received for the Rockville Road property was too low and not accepted. 

 

Events-- no sign-ups for Egg My House fundraiser just yet. Sign-ups to be extended to March 

7th. Teen takeover night and playdates planned at the park for Spring. It is not anticipated that 

Arts and Brew Fest will be held. 

 

Summer Playground Program will require a COVID19 waiver for participation and will be capped 

at 50 participants per week. 

 

Time is blocked off for a fall fundraiser (tentatively Bark for the Park). 

 

The fence at the dog park was repaired. Park is currently icy due to winter weather. Board 

requested the Borough plan for sidewalk clearing to be shared with the GRRB. 

 

Ali purchased additional hinges in case future repairs are needed to the fences. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:03 PM. 


